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KENT COUNTY COUNCIL

B2064 CHERITON HIGH STREET,
CHERITON

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING)
TEMPORARY ORDER 2021

To allow works to be carried out to install a new telecoms mast, Kent
County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit westbound
through traffic on part of B2064 Cheriton High Street, Cheriton,
Folkestone.

Overnight closures are planned from 27 September 2021 for up to 4
nights, from 19:00 hours through until approximately 06:00 hours
each night.

B2064 Cheriton High Street will be closed to westbound traffic (i.e.
towards Cheriton Interchange) near the junction with the section of
Cheriton High Street which leads to Horn Street.

An alternative route for traffic able to use motorways is via A2034
Cherry Garden Avenue and M20 to Cheriton Interchange.

A route for non-motorway traffic will be signposted on site.
Eastbound traffic is unaffected.

The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons, with
any changes signposted on site and notified locally.

Updated information can be found on www.one.network - [T-
Mobile/WHP Permit YN108SHP16195WHP-3UK-ER2].

Simon Jones, Corporate Director, Growth, Environment and Transport
Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ



